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Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Shawn Kerby [skerby@courts.state.ny.us]
Sent:  Friday, June 10, 2011 3:26 PM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, inc. (CJA)
Subject: foil requests

Dear Ms, Sassower:

Please be advised that we are processing your FOIL requests received today. We should be able to
respond to your request completely within the next few weeks.

I provided you with a copy of the title standard for Appellate Court Attorney. I believe that the
standards and the collective bargaining agreements are only available on our internal site, not on the
public website for the court system. However, if you provide me with the titles and agreements that
you would like to receive, I can forward copies to you. In addition, you may be able to visit the public
website for a particular union, at which site the agreement might be accessible publicly.

Very truly yours,
Shawn Kerby
Assistant Deputy Counsel
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